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Dear Parents, 

As you are aware the Government has allowed students of classes IX to XII to come back to 

school with the condition that the rules regarding Covid-19 and safe distancing are met. I assume 

you that we are doing so. 

Hence, it is my sincere request that you send your child back to the ‘brick and mortar’ school as 

they know it. I will like to assure you that our entire staff has made online teaching and learning 

extremely valuable during this time of lockdown. But by the grace of this Universe, we are 

drawing to a close of this very difficult time. It is our duty to support the efforts of the 

Government and society to start doing our bit and to engage with the outside world one step at a 

time. 

Hence, it is imperative that we all shed our fears and inertia and take a step forward in the right 

direction. Your child’s regular attendance in school as per the norms will go a long way in 

ensuring the return to normalcy. 

I look forward to welcoming the students back in school. 

Regards  

 

Vandana Chawla 

PRINCIPAL 


